Citizens for
Global Solutions

Movember 29, 2005

Ms. Wanda M. Akin, Esq.
One Gateway Center
Suite 2600

MNewark, NJ 07102

Dear Wanda,

Thank you for so generously taking time out of your busy schedule to participate in
Citizens for Global Solutions Annual Conference in Santa Fe earlier this month. The
feedback we received on the “Never Saying ‘Never Again'™ panel was very positive.
Your talk inspired people to look for ways to take action to end the crisis in Darfur.
Your knowledge of international law & justice and your presentation drove home the
need for action, and we appreciate your willingness to share it with all of us at the
conference.

“Never Saying Never Again” exposed many individuals to the Darfur crisis and we
noticed that many of the attendees were discussing ways they could work together to
create change. As a result of the meeting, many new relationships were built, old
relationships were forged into working partnerships, and a greater sense of
community was formed.

We look forward to continue working with you on this issue,

Sincerely,
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Charles J. Mdrown Erica Tafoya

President & CEO Qutreach & Advocacy Associate
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